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Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 8:24 AM
To: Rep. Kurt Olson
Subject: HB81
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Rep. Olsen, 

 

"I support House Bill 81 as a way to protect consumers when they purchase a home.  Alaskans should be free to 
build their own homes.  This bill protects that right, however, the amendment offered by Rep. Tilton clarifying 
“That a person working on that person’s own existing property”  helps to insure that someone who builds solely 
for the purpose of selling homes follows the current law to get fully  licensed, insured and bonded." 

 

Thank you. 

 

Scott Allen  |  General Manager  |  Trailboss Solutions, LLC 

P: 907.646.1403  |  F: 907.646.1409  |  E-mail: sallen@tsllcak.com  |  WEB:  www.trailboss-solutions.com  

 

“At Trailboss Solutions, we offer our clients unparalleled Integrity, Value, Craftsmanship, and Service with 
the experienced professionals to complete your project on time and on budget” 

This e-mail, including any attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information and may be 
used only by the person or entity to which it is addressed, Trailboss Solutions, LLC will not be responsible for 
any errors or omissions, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission.  If you are not the intended recipient, or 
a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this message is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and 
delete this e-mail and any attachments immediately.  Thank you. 

 


